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Comments: As a native Montanan who has lived in the area, I object to this project. This project is not in the

interest of the public because it would disrupt the rare and beautiful scenery of the Swan Valley. Swan Valley is

haven for a multitude of species, many of them being declining/threatened species (like the Grizzly bear, Canada

Lynx, Wolverine, Bull trout, common Lions, etc.). A project like this would most certainly put these species at risk

and threaten their homes. It would negatively impact the valued peace and natural scenery of the Swan Valley

and change it's essence forever. 

At the very least, there needs to  be an environmental assessment before the project is approved. 


